
NEWAYGO HIGH SCHOOL 
February 27, 2025 
       
BOYS GOLF  
for any boys still interested in playing golf this spring, there will be a meeting tomorrow 
Friday 2/28 in the SALT room during advisory. Juniors and Seniors who plan on leaving 
for advisory, please see Coach Timmer or Coach Simons beforehand. 

 
Students  
You asked, and we listened! We now have Dunham's gift cards in the PBIS reward 
store! We also have Wal-mart, Subway, Speedway, Bigby, and Wesco! 

 
BLOOD DRIVE:  
· Our next blood drive is Thursday, March 13th. 
 
· Please see your email if you wish to schedule an appointment or see one of our 
committee members as they go around during Lunch and Advisory. 
 
· You must be 16 years or older to donate. 
 
· If you are 16, you MUST have a parent permission form turned into Mrs. Lathrop by 
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 5th. 

 
SATURDAY SCHOOL  
There will be a Saturday school this Saturday, March 1st. It will run from 7a-11a. This is 
a great opportunity for anyone who needs to make up hours. 

 
BOB Days This Week:  
Due to parent teacher conferences this week there will be no BOB tonight. This is for 
middle school and high school levels only! Elementary BOB will run as normal. 

 
MENU  
MONDAY - FRENCH BREAD PIZZA, WINTER BLEND, MANDARIN ORANGES 
 
TUESDAY- HOT DOG W/G BUN, SWEET POTATO FRIES, MIXED FRUIT 
 
WEDNESDAY - CHICKEN NUGGETS, OVEN FRIES, APPLESAUCE 
 
THURSDAY - TACOS, REFRIED BEANS, PINEAPPLE 
 
FRIDAY- BOSCO STICKS W/SAUCE, ROMAINE SALAD, PAPAYA MANGO 
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